
 

 

Dyddiad | Date: 14 September 2021 

Pwnc | Subject: Additional meeting 

Dear Elin, 

We wish to request additional meeting slots for the Committee. We want to meet in both of the 

protected weeks, but do not need full day slots. In October, we wish to undertake strategic planning. 

We could not do this within our scheduled slots, as we had to schedule our ministerial scrutiny 

sessions over our first two meetings. In December, we are planning to hold the pre-appointment 

hearing for the next Children’s Commissioner for Wales. We have been advised by the Welsh 

Government that the timetable will only allow for this to be done in the protected week.  

I also want to highlight that we are expecting a Bill to be referred to us at some point in the autumn 

term. Once the timetable for this is clearer, we may need to request additional meeting slots in order 

to accommodate this scrutiny. However, at this stage it is unclear if and when we will need to do this. I 

hope to outline any further requests when we respond to any correspondence from you about the 

proposed legislative timetable. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 
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We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


